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June 2020 Newsletter  
Hope Everyone has been keeping well during Covid 19 Lockdown for the past 3 months.   With UK and worldwide 
restrictions due to Coronavirus and only essential businesses allowed to open, we have to be grateful in the 
agriculture industry, for continual trading, the advance in technology and social media and simply being able to keep 
going.   One thing for certain restrictions do allow you to ‘get on with all those jobs’ that otherwise get left.   

Having a Summer like Spring helped us immensely after the long, wet winter, and with the last few days of welcome 
rain and cooler spell, will help to recover a bit before the next heatwave! 

South West Pedigree Limousin Bulls & Females 
at Exeter on Friday 19th June topped at 4000gns 

Killerton Panorama a 15 month old bull sired by Foxhillfarm Montreal sold at 4000 gns to R & S Greep, 
Ivybridge.  Trade was selective, Patrick Greed sold another bull at 3000gns for Killerton Olaf sired by 
Ampertaine Lawson going to FC Bealey, Torrington. 
Mark Quick sold a January 2019 born bull by Loosbeare Fantastic at 2500gns selling to TV & E Wotton, 
Newton Abbot. Only two heifers forward which sold to 1250gns for Timberlands Orange for Colin Phillips of 
Taunton. 
 

 

  

  
  

  



 

South West Limousin 
 Fun Photo Competition 

 
Previous years would now see the South West Limousin Cattle Breeders’ 

Herd Competition which this year has been cancelled. 
 

So instead we’re going to hold a Fun Competition of ‘Virtual’ Limousin 
themed photographs. 

Photos must have been taken in 2020 with the content of the picture 
based on a ‘Limousin’ theme.  There are four classes as follows: 

1. Fun/Comedy 
2. Landscape 
3. Best Limousin Female  
4. Best Limousin Male  

Our judge is Mr Dyfan James from the Cowin herd  
Please can you email your photographs to southwestlimousin@gmail.com 
on the weekend of Saturday 8th and Sunday 9th August.   This will make it 
much easier not to lose amongst other emails and also to have all your 

lovely photos arriving together!! 
The Competition is just for Fun and is open to every South West Club 

member, we would like to see how many members can send a picture!!  
So if you haven’t any photos taken during lockdown, over the next few 

weeks it’s time to get clicking😊😊 
Additional…. 

• Maximum one entry per Breeder/Family per Class 
• Include Animals name in Classes 3 & 4 
• No professional photos 
• Remember please photos to be emailed to southwestlimousin@gmail.com  

on Saturday 8th / Sunday 9th August 
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